Community Safety and Well-Being Plan

Municipalities are mandated to create and implement a Community Safety and Well-being
plan. The Township of Chisholm is collaborating with the Municipalities of Powassan and
Callander and the Township of Nipissing on this project. Please check our website and
social media in the month of March for a survey we would like all residents to participate
in. We have to work together to get an understanding of the needs in our communities,
everyone has a role to play in community safety and well-being.

Please find below a link for the Community Safety and Well-being plan Survey. We are
asking as many people in the community to fill it out so we can use the information for
planning purposes.

https:/flesleymarshall.typeform.com/to/aJFp7nnj

If you know someone that would like to participate but does not have access to internet
or technology, please get them to call the office 705-724-3526 and we will do our best to
help.




